
Tenant Bulletin 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Residents, 

We are committed to ensuring the safety and well-being of all our tenants. We are pleased to 

announce the following safety feature additions to our building: 

• Installation of new security cameras in common areas. 

• Upgrading of all emergency exit signs to LED lights. 

• Monthly fire alarm system checks starting this month. 

• New access control system for the main entrance. 

• Improved lighting in outdoor areas for enhanced visibility. 

These improvements are made with your safety in mind. If you have any questions or 

suggestions, please do not hesitate to reach out to the management office. 

Thank you for your cooperation and commitment to making our community a safer place. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Contact Information] 


